
 

 

 

Good Afternoon Anglophone East School District Families, 

Happy New Year! We were excited to welcome our students and staff back to our schools this week 
following the holiday season.  

On December 15th, the Minister of Education, the Honourable Bill Hogan, announced the proposed 
framework for the New Brunswick Innovative Immersion Program.  Since that time, the Government of 
New Brunswick has provided opportunities for the public and staff to submit feedback on the 
framework as part of the public consultation process. The plan final plan for the new model will be 
announced early in the Spring, following these consultations.  

The site with information regarding the proposed model is available here, and I have also 
attached a one-page overview. I encourage you to complete the Survey 
(narrativeresearchsurveys.ca) available online to give your opinion as well. You can also submit 
feedback via email at consultation.eecd.edpe@gnb.ca.  

There will be in-person and virtual public consultations happening in the next two weeks. I 
encourage you to participate in the capacity you are able to.  

Minister Hogan will launch the consultations with a livestream Q&A on Monday, January 16, 
2023 at 7 p.m. The link for this session can be found on the Government of New Brunswick’s 
YouTube page. Questions can be submitted via the Government of New Brunswick’s Facebook 
or Twitter pages. 

Public consultation sessions from 6:30-8:30 p.m. at the following locations: 

o Bathurst – Gowan Brae Golf Club on Tues Jan 17, 2023 
o Moncton – Delta Beauséjour on Thurs Jan 19, 2023 
o Saint John – Delta Saint John on Tues Jan 24, 2023   
o Fredericton – Delta Fredericton on Wed Jan 25, 2023 
o Virtual - Tues Jan 31, 2023 
o Virtual - Thurs Feb 2, 2023 

Information with links for the virtual consultations will be made available at this website in the 
near future. 

Thank you for your continued dedication to student learning and success.  

https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/evolving-french-language-learning.html
https://www2.gnb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/evolving-french-language-learning.html
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.narrativeresearchsurveys.ca%2FS2%2F87%2F1187849%2F&data=05%7C01%7CStephanie.Patterson%40nbed.nb.ca%7C07abed501c704d246c6108daf58d580f%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638092284664770918%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lCC521k0mCxgNC3xNNA6uJf9G%2F%2Fjn4SVJNKbEQR6jiQ%3D&reserved=0
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.narrativeresearchsurveys.ca%2FS2%2F87%2F1187849%2F&data=05%7C01%7CStephanie.Patterson%40nbed.nb.ca%7C07abed501c704d246c6108daf58d580f%7C4d2b5fdfc4d24911870968cc2f465c9f%7C0%7C0%7C638092284664770918%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=lCC521k0mCxgNC3xNNA6uJf9G%2F%2Fjn4SVJNKbEQR6jiQ%3D&reserved=0
mailto:consultation.eecd.edpe@gnb.ca
https://www.youtube.com/gnbca
https://www.facebook.com/GovNB
https://twitter.com/Gov_NB
https://www2.snb.ca/content/gnb/en/corporate/promo/evolving-french-language-learning.html


Have a restful weekend,  

 
 
Randolph J. MacLEAN 
Superintendent/CEO 
Anglophone East School District 

 


